MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE AMES CITY COUNCIL

AMES, IOWA MARCH 10, 2016

The Ames City Council met in Special Session at 4:01 p.m. on the 10" day of March, 2016, in the
City Council Chambers in City Hall, 515 Clark Avenue, pursuant to law with Mayor Ann Campbell
presiding in person and Council Member Tim Gartin present. Since it was impractical for all
Council Members to attend in person, Council Members Bronwyn Beatty-Hansen, Gloria Betcher,
and Peter Orazem were brought in telephonically. Council Members Amber Corrieri and Chris
Nelson and ex officio Member Sam Schulte were absent.

CONTRACT AND BOND FOR 2013/14 SHARED-USE PATH SYSTEM EXPANSION
(SKUNK RIVER TRAIL EXTENSION, PHASE 2): Civil Engineer Rudy Koester explained that
the lowa Department of Transportation needed to sign the contract for this project since it is
providing funds for the path expansion. Because certain work needs to be completed prior to April 1
and City staff is anxious to move forward, the Council is being asked today to approve the contract
and bond.

Moved by Gartin, seconded by Beatty-Hansen, to adopt RESOLUTION NO. 16-110 approving the
contract and bond for the 2013/14 Shared-Use Path System Expansion (Skunk River Trail
Extension, Phase 2).

Roll Call Vote: 4-0. Resolution declared adopted unanimously, signed by the Mayor, and hereby
made a portion of these Minutes.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 4:05 p.m.
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